
 

 

 

 

 

My name is Tina Howard; I’m a wife, mother, community worker, and a local of Port 

Kembla.  

I’m employed by OCP to be a NILS (No Interest Loan Scheme) Consultant, where I assist 

people on low incomes to apply for a NILS loan to purchase essential household goods and 

services.  

I have been employed by OCP since 2008, initially as a bookkeeper, then moving through 

different roles of Community Worker, Administration, and Finance Manager. 

I love OCP because it’s a great place to work, I live close, and it fosters a space of supportive 

connection. 

 

 

 


